From: Chris Morphew

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jlrobertson@blm.gov
Subject: Trigg Federal Proposed cleanup

Date: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 2:44:15 PM

RE: Dakota Resources, Inc. Trigg Federal #1 Unit Letter L Section 7 T21S R28E API# 3001525006 Fenton Federal

(Delaware) Field

Dear Mr. Bratcher,

| recently visited with Heather Patterson about an old spill that occurred on our well located in
Eddy County New Mexico. | was under the impression from Sheldon Hitchcock with Talon Pipe(our Consultant) that the
OCD approval and the BLM permit would be good for a period of two(2) years, and is about to expire. Dakota decided to
put this work off as long as possible due to the crash in oil prices. Now we are ready to implement the plan and commence
cleanup. As you may remember, a preliminary cleanup was completed immediately after the spill and all of the visually
contaminated material was hauled to an approved sight and replaced with new material. After meeting with both
representatives from the OCD and BLM, sampling multiple areas and taking these samples to a lab, a plan was agreed on by
everyone. The final plan did forego the installation of a plastic liner since it could not be installed under the water tanks. If
that plan is still agreeable we are ready to begin work and implement the approved plan and get this well back into
operation ASAP. Chris Morphew
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